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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
The City of Crystal River reopens for limited City services at The Welcome Center, 915 North Suncoast 
Boulevard in Crystal River.  
 
Friday, September 1, 2023 Crystal River City Hall was damaged due to flooding from hurricane Idalia and the 
building has been closed until further notice.  City staff and limited City services are reopening at the Welcome 
Center in Crystal River.  The Welcome Center is home to the Citrus County Chamber of Commerce and the 
Citrus County Visitors Bureau at 915 North Suncoast Boulevard.  The building is just North of the Crystal 
River Airport.   

City services will reopen on Tuesday, September 5, 2023 at 12:00 pm. Office hours will be from 9:00 am-3:00 
pm Monday- Friday.   Services being offered at this time include those of the development services department 
and the finance department only.  All other services should be handled by emailing the department.  Phone lines 
are currently being reestablished and will be announced when they are available.   

For more information on the City of Crystal River, visit the City's website, www.crystalriverfl.org/ or follow 
them on Facebook at www.facebook.com/cityofcrystalriver. 
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